TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
January 9, 2017

Reguiar monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Jim
Learman.

Supervisors present: Rick Suda and Bruce Elmer

Others present: Ed Krultz, Jim Learman, Bruce Elmer, Rick Suda, Ralph Smrecek, Jr, Jim Reiff,
Ken Martin, Peggy Harvey, Tim Harvey, Brad Roe, Eliot Suda, Steve Turnquist, Jennifer Kujawa,
and Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: Eliot Suda questioned why all town officers are up for election at same time.
Bruce Elmer stated that the reclaimer has been delivered. Jim Learman talked on the stolen
town trailer. Peggy Harvey commented on ice blading practice and slippery roads. The clerk told

board members the proposed date for Board of Review and upcoming WTA District meeting in
Neillsville.

The minutes of the December 12', 2016 meeting were presented and approved.
Motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Elmer to pay all biils as presented, Motion carried.

Treasurer report was presented. As of end of November there was $394,550.00 in checking
account and $1,009.20 in money market.

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Jim Learman to approve treasurer’s report. Motion carried.
Discussion was held on checking into extended warranty of grader. Jim Will talk to Fabick.
Next regular town meeting will be February 13 at 7:30 p.m.

Motion Jim Learman, seconded Bruce Elmer to adjourn. Motion carried.

lerome Krempasky, Clerk
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